From: Carol Mikkelson

To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: SJR 22 and SB838
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 5:43:48 PM

Please vote NO on these two bills. There is absolutely no reason to have 16 year olds to vote.
Believe me—I worked in a high school in Oregon for 18 years and there is no way a 16 year old
should have the privilege of voting. They have much more on their minds plus hormones and voting

would never fit.
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